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25 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Years 8 & 9 SCOTLAND EXPEDITION – KNOYDART PENINSULA - ONLINE INFORMATION EVENING 
 

We are delighted by the initial interest which was shown in the Knoydart expedition and as such would 
like to extend an invitation to attend an online information evening on Wednesday 4th of December at 
18:30. This will be an opportunity to hear from a representative of the Living Project and to ask them 
any questions related to the trip. Following this, we will begin taking sign ups and deposits to secure 
places on the trip. 
 
The trip has been costed as £975 per a student and shortly following the information evening we will 
require a 30% deposit of £292.50 in order to secure a spot on the expedition. Following this, the 
remaining balance will be paid off in monthly instalments. If there are any concerns or issues related to 
the cost of the expedition please don’t hesitate to contact me and I can look into whether there may be 
any support available. 
 
Provisionally we are planning to run the expedition between the 15/6/25 and the 21/6/25. However, due 
to unexpected levels of signup last year we are open to running a second expedition if there is sufficient 
interest. Therefore, we will not be able to provide final confirmation of the dates for the week-long 
expedition until places are allocated. 
 
Please also do note that attendance at the evening is not a guarantee of a place on the trip but we will 
endeavour to provide the opportunity for as many students as possible to take part in this amazing 
opportunity. Depending on how much sign up we have, names may be drawn from a ballot to ensure 
place allocation is as fair as possible. 
 
Please find attached the link with an invite to join the information evening along with a link to the 
information booklet and video for the expedition from the living project. 
 

I will be happy to answer any questions you may have by email (address below).  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr C. Mulholland 
cmm@rgshw.com 
Trip Organiser 
 

http://meet.google.com/kjq-dfnc-qzo
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1485Z4Bq0ifX_pXkR5IbslDZ8VlvG_jPO
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mbe5jid6i48
mailto:cmm@rgshw.com

